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This is an exciting time at R. B. Hunt. We just had our first S.H.I.N.E. party for 
first through fifth grades and it was a nice way to wind down the week 
and have some fun. Thanks to all the parent volunteers who made this 
possible! 
A BIG thank you to the City of St. Augustine Fire Department for speaking 
with our students about ways to keep themselves safe and how to 
prepare for and react in the case of a fire emergency. A special thanks 
to Fire Marshall Abby Pedigo, and firefighters Mike Lightsey and Rick 
Teasley for spending time with us and telling us about this year’s Fire 
Prevention theme,  “Cooking Safety Starts with YOU. Pay attention to Fire 
Prevention! More information on the Fire Safety Poster Contest is in the 
newsletter. Posters are due by next Friday morning to be considered for 
the contest. 
The Parade of Characters is Friday, October 27th at 9:00a.m. Students 
are encouraged to dress up as their favorite storybook character.  It is 
best if students come to school in their costumes on Friday morning. If 
they cannot wear the costume over their school clothes, they must bring 
a change of clothes with them. We also remind students that face 
painting, masks, and weapons (real or play) are not allowed.
Parents, if you want to attend, the form at the end of the newsletter must 
be filled out and submitted to get a pre-printed badge. We will not take 
requests any later than this Thursday, October 19th. Do not request a 
badge if you do not already have cleared building access. 
Fall festival information will go out this week to purchase all you can play 
bands. The festival is on Friday, October 27th 5:30-7:30 and all admission 
is pre-sale only.

Let your Light SHINE, 



Breakfast is served daily. 8:00am - 8:25am

LIGHTHOUSE CAFE

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK

UPCOMING EVENTS
October 19: PTAO Meeting- 8:45 AM
October 24: Character Count Recognition Ceremony- 9:00 AM
October 24: Fall Festival  5:30 – 7:30
October 27: Parade of Characters- 9:00 AM                                                                
(**Must be an approved volunteer to attend the Parade!**)

Monday: NO SCHOOL
Tuesday: Hot Dog, Mac & Cheese, Baked Beans, Assorted Fresh 
Fruits and Veggies
Wednesday: Homestyle Chicken Sandwich, Sweet Potato Fries, 
Assorted Fresh Fruits and Veggies
Thursday: Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza, Mini Corn Dogs, Steamed 
Broccoli, Assorted Fresh Fruits and Veggies
Friday: Hamburger/Cheeseburger OR Max Cheese Sticks, Baked 
Potato Fries, Assorted Fresh Fruits and Veggies

1st Grade: Kai Atack, Bianca Dernick, Jonah Jensen, Bradley 
Kochanski, Aurelia Matlow, Michael Monastero, Lucy Neff, Wells 
Wintermute
2nd Grade:  Aiden Bennett, Sawyer Bridges, Maxi Figueroa, Waylon 
Huether, Alexandra Meck, Sage Morin, Maverick Patel, Scarlett 
Willard
3rd Grade: Lina Appleby, Jordan Jackson, Josephine Lee, Scarlett 
Wolfe, Abbigail Woodhouse
4th Grade: Sophia Carpenter, Claire Corneal, Leo Dinardo, 
Jameson Driver, Sophia Gonzalez, Gunner Richardson
5th Grade: Lexi Locke, Finn Look, Clint Richardson, Bayla Ropero, 
Luna Ropero, Kai Unwalla



BUSINESS PARTNERS

PTAO NEWS

THANK YOU! to Sharon Laribee and her family for generously supporting the RB Hunt 
PTAO as a Beacon Donor.
Little Smiles Children’s Dentistry- The office of Dr. Luis Cruz, Dr. Brianne DeSantis, and Dr. 
Natalia Caballero is located on 312 in the Plantation Island Complex. Their practice 
has a reputation for offering comprehensive pediatric dental care in a friendly, 
inviting, and professional environment. When you visit their practice, you're not just 
another smile - you're family! They provide a variety of dental treatments that are 
comfortable, safe, and effective. Their practice is equipped with the latest dental 
technology, so they can provide complete care for your little one's 
smile.  https://www.littlesmilesfl.com/  (904) 471-8500
Rachel Day, Keller Williams Realty - We are a savvy and unfailingly resourceful group 
of real estate experts with more than 40 years of local market experience and more 
than $400 million in combined career sales. Plus, we're family, which is fun! Our 
hometown know-how offers real estate buyers and sellers from St. Augustine, Ponte 
Vedra, Jacksonville Beach, Neptune and Atlantic a best in class experience. Our Team 
can help with any and all real estate transaction needs – downsizing, upsizing, first 
time home buying, condos, vacant land, custom builds, new construction, historical, 
relocation, equestrian, investment, income producing, oceanfront, waterfront & 
everything in between. Local is Our Legacy & we’d be honored to walk with you.
Visit us at www.staugustine101.com and give us a follow @staugustine101 and 
@pontevedra101
All About Tint-has been providing professional tinting services since 1989 and are 
dedicated to offering advanced technology in window films and First Class 
installations. All About Tint is a LLumar SelectPro Dealer which offers the exclusive line 
of FormulaOne High Performance Window Tint and Vista Residential and Commercial 
films. As an authorized dealer of these leading brands, we offer full support when it 
comes to any warranty issues to ensure that you remain satisfied with the choice you 
made to have window films installed by All About Tint.  Our installers are professionally 
trained in the latest tools and techniques to deliver a superior installation. In addition 
to Tinting Cars, Homes, and Commercial Buildings, we also tint Recreational Vehicles 
(RVs), Limousines, Yachts, and Boats. https://www.aatint.net/  (904) 806-5996

Please look for the Fall Festival presale tickets/armbands information that 
was sent home. The armbands will allow children to play carnival games as 
many times as they wish; however, children will only be allowed to 
participate in food-related booths one time. Armbands purchased will be 
delivered to your child on the day of the carnival, Oct 27. Please follow us on 
Instagram and Facebook at R.B. Hunt Elementary PTAO for any updates. 
Join us for the next PTAO meeting on Thursday, October 19 at 8:45am in the 
Cafeteria.

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.littlesmilesfl.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMadeline.Rivera%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C4fa3469b91c74489636a08dbcbe0972e%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638327937751399661%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gsYQ6gcQ%2Fth5x2RzM4rf78WKXCNAxfUaOtikJCeW7i4%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.staugustine101.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMadeline.Rivera%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C4fa3469b91c74489636a08dbcbe0972e%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638327937751399661%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=bDCufleXubrXDZWRFmVhOTgKNHsiVWknVlEoFTuA4Yo%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aatint.net%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMadeline.Rivera%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C4fa3469b91c74489636a08dbcbe0972e%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638327937751399661%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=IL6MkxiDnnUblVagGqIe18Zbh153iJIpvpTtluDEuOc%3D&reserved=0


JOKE OF THE WEEK

You: “What cartoon mouse walks on two feet?”

Them: “Mickey Mouse”

You: “What duck walks on two feet?”

Them: “Donald Duck”

You: “No, all ducks do!!”



 

2023 Fire Prevention Poster Contest 

Happy Fire Prevention Week! It’s that time of year again, and we’re excited for 

another Fire Prevention Poster Contest! This year’s theme is “Cooking Safety 

Starts with You. Pay Attention to Fire Prevention!” Two winners will be selected 

from the city’s elementary schools- one to represent 1st and 2nd grade and one to 

represent 3rd and 4th grade. 

The two overall winners will:  

1. Be deemed Fire Marshal (1st or 2nd grader) or Fire Chief (3rd or 4th grader) for the entire 

year.  

2. Be picked up from school in the morning by the fire engine, brought to the fire station 

for an awards ceremony and to spend the morning with the firefighters, fed lunch from 

Chik-fil-A, and returned to school in the fire engine.  

3. Receive a trophy. 

4. Have their posters framed and displayed at the fire station for one year next to a 

permanent plaque with their names. 

Please submit four posters to represent your school- two from each category 

of Fire Marshal and Fire Chief. We will pick up your four posters on Friday, 

October 20th by 2pm, and they will be brought back to the fire station where 

the firefighters will choose two overall winners. On the back of each poster, 

please put the letter “A” for grades 1 or 2 or “B” for grades 3 or 4, the name of 

your school, and the name of the student’s teacher. Do not list the child’s 

name. 

Rules: Poster must be on standard (22” x 28”) poster paper, poster must be 

done by the student only, and any student whose parent is a St. Augustine Fire 

Department employee is not eligible. 

The awards ceremony will be held on Thursday, November 2nd at 10:00 am at our 

main fire station- 101 Malaga Street. Students will be picked up from school in the fire 

engine at 9:30 am and returned to school around 12 pm. Please contact Fire Marshal 

Abby Pedigo with any questions or concerns (904) 808-5537 apedigo@citystaug.com  

mailto:apedigo@citystaug.com


R. B. Hunt Parade of Characters 
Friday, October 27th 9:00 am 

Request for a Visitor Badge- Must be cleared through St. Johns County Schools 
 

Legal Name: Last___________________________ First____________________________ 

 

Date of Birth: Month/date/year  _________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s Name:________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Grade & Teacher______________________________________________________________________ 

 

The last day for requests is this Thursday, October 19th. Badges will be placed in the 
students’ RED FOLDER. We will not allow sign in the morning of Parade of Characters.  
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